From: James Kester

To: MRO
Subject: Support for new language for WC reimbursement
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 4:40:39 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this email to express my support for the new proposed language changes in support of
reimbursement to providers, and limiting the power and financial gain of TPA.

As a therapist with over 22 years of experience treating injured workers, | can tell you that the
rehabilitation professionals work diligently to accelerate the recovery of injured workers, returning
them to pre-injured status as rapidly as possible. Many times, | personally have witnessed the delays
caused by TPA’s, slowing this recovery process. It is also upsetting, that the rehabilitation
professionals are putting in the hard work and dedication, only to have our earned reimbursement
cut short by these networks, who do not directly work in the best interests of the injured worker.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this email.
Sincerely and Respectfully,

Jim Kester PT, DPT, Cert. SMT, Cert. DN, Dip. Osteopractic
Partner/Director-FSC

Foothills Sports Medicine Physical Therapy

13967 W. Grand Ave. Ste 100

Surprise, Az. 85374

P:623-474-3952
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